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Rule Change Type Effective Date Draft Received Board Action

FEI Rule Change 9/1/2024 3/20/2024

Rule Change Intent

The FEI is changing its requirements for combined nosebands and is no longer allowing a jowl strap to replace the throat latch. The FEI will now require a 
bridle with a jowl strap to also have a throatlatch. The “jowl strap” cavessons are widely used in both FEI and national competitions and immediate clarification 
is needed. (Updated illustration of the bridle on the left will be provided).

Proponent Details Contact Information

Dressage Lauren Moore

lmoore@usef.org
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